
original issuance JAS invitation. He suggests it would
be most appropriate for US representatives to be from
academic and research field and that focus of meeting should
be on theoretical matters. US delegates should of course
be expert their fields but need not be internationally
prominant, and in view current JSC-AEUPIC differences it
might be preferable if they were not of such public
importance as to focus attention on JSC sponsored meeting.
Komageta did not think JSC would be willing accept Honolulu
as si 3.

4. Or bas.s t ‘s preliminary exchange and Komagata's expressed
desire for clc: r cooperation, Embassy believes he and. AKUPIC
should be encoi..aged and supported to maximum extent feasible.
In particuar we endorse his recommendations re US participants.
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